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Welcome back! We have packed so much into our
four day week! In Reception, we began with a walk to
the Rivelin Valley, looking for signs of spring! We
then made collages with our spring treasures.

This week, we’ve also been learning about the story
of Easter. The children enjoyed a special visit from
Kenny, the Associate Vicar at Christ Church Walkley,
who helped bring the story to life. To celebrate, we
decorated eggs and even held an egg-rolling
competition! We discovered that this fun tradition
links to the Easter story, symbolising the stone rolling
away from Jesus’ tomb.

Easter in Nursery!



